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I am writing you to oppose HB3390, I believe that this would only hurt more rural 

communities economically as many people rely on fur sales as part of there yearly 

income and it is a family tradition that is past on from generation to generation. Fur is 

not only a renewable resource, it creates many jobs,  including people that live in the 

state of Oregon. I find it hard to believe that you have time and money to waste on 

such a bill when we have much larger and more pressing issues like all the homeless 

across the state and drug use is completely out of control! Why any sane person 

thinks this is ok is unimaginable! Are schools are failing to educate our children the 

list goes on.. please toss this bill out and spend our tax dollars and your time more 

wisely!!! 


